
It is very important that we in Wales, as in all other countries, have a Peace Institute.  Given the 

current instability of the British economy and the cuts being made across the board in local 

government and in the health service, wouldn’t it make sense to cut expenditure on defence and to 

focus on caring for the poor in our communities?                             

  

I fully support the establishment of a Peace Institute. 

Awel Jones 
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